TOWN OF THOMASTON
WATER POLLUTION CONTROL AUTHORITY

PUBLIC NOTICE FINAL DECISION

Notice is hereby given, in accordance with Section 7-255 ot the Connecticut General
Statutes, as amended, that the Thomaston Water Pollution Control Authority (WPCA)
held a Public Hearing on Tuesday, October 15, 2019 at 7:00PM at the Thomaston Water
Pollution Control Facility located at 258 Old Waterbury Road, Thomaston, CT. 06787.
The public hearing was held to increase the sewer user fee. Any appeals from such
charges must be taken within Twenty-one days of the filing date October 24, 2019. New
charges will be available in the Town Clerk’s Office in the Thomaston Town Hall, 158
Main Street, Thomaston, Ct. 06787. All increases will take effect January 1, 2020.

The new rates are as follows:

1. The proposed rate was $7.45. per thousand gallons.
The new rate is $ 7.43 per thousand gallons

2. The proposed residential rate was $372.50 per unit per year
The new rate is $371.50 per unit per year.

3. Commercial and Industrial will pay for actual gallons used at the new rate.
Proposed minimum rate was $372.50
New minimum rate is $371.50. Same minimum rate as residential.

4. Municipal users will pay for actual gallons used at the new rate.

Thomas J. Mueller, Chairperson
Thomaston Water Pollution Control Authority



